

Achieve with us.

July 10, 2017

Mr. Chris Renfrow Charity Works 635 Court Street, Suite 130 Clearwater, FL 33756



Founder

William E. Hale, M.D.

Board of Trustees

President

Travis Finchum

President-Elect

Polly Stannard

Secretary

Dan Shouvlin

Past President

Molly duPont Schaffer

Trustees

Linda Anderson

Adam Birch

Dawn Cooper

Julie Featherstone

Jerry Figurski

Melody Figurski

Nate Freeman

Sally Guthrie

Mary Lynne Hawkins

Gwen Hoover

John Kiker

Bob Kinney

Kimberly Kurey

Shirley Long

Molly Lucas

Mike Milligan

Chuck Riggs

Lauren Vonderau

Executive Director

Madison Orr Hauenstein

Dear Chris:

Our community is richer because of Charity Works and your gifts and services that allow nonprofits to fulfill their own mission. Thank you for considering The Arc Tampa Bay to be a recipient of your generosity!

The Arc Tampa Bay is unique in its ability to embrace and value the potential of all persons served. We currently serve 300 persons with I/DD and with your generous support, we continue to enhance our programs and broaden our range of services. We have seen tremendous growth in just the past year:

- We have expanded upon our TRAP Drumming Program, a musical therapy class that has proven to awaken untapped potential, by partnering with the Marcia P. Hoffman School of the Arts at Ruth Eckerd Hall.
- We have doubled the frequency of our Adaptive Tennis Program.
- Special Olympics Florida Healthy Community of Tampa Bay has assisted in our organic gardening efforts. Participants have learned how to germinate seeds, plant sprouts, utilize indoor tower gardens, choose healthy food options, harvest vegetables and make salad!
- 2017 brought the opening of The Richard B. Funk Center for Great Expectations, providing Applied Behavior Analysis therapy for children with Autism.

You are a part of our success because every donation adds to the great work done at The Arc. Artists at our Harborside Studios day program and clients at our Clearwater Training Center will have access to the bead kits as a supplement to their daily activities.

Please accept my sincerest of thanks. Every gift directly impacts the lives of the people we serve with intellectual and developmental disabilities.

With appreciation,

Madison Orr Hauenstein Executive Director The Arc Tampa Bay Foundation